Partner with Teachers
Build relationships with your children's teachers so you can work together to help your kids do their best in school.
1. Meet your children's teachers early in the school year. Give them your contact information and schedule so you can easily be reached. Ask if you can email them with your questions or concerns.

2. Ask teachers to explain their goals and rules, and how often you can expect to hear from them.

3. Help teachers know your children-their special interests, dislikes, strengths, and weaknesses, and any issues at home that may affect their academic performance.

4. If your children must miss a day of school, inform the school office and then arrange with their teachers for make-up lessons.

5. Attend parent-teacher conferences. Be well prepared-go with a list of questions to ask.

6. Let teachers know the good things your kids say about them.

7. If you request a meeting, let the teacher know your topic in advance so he or she can prepare for it.

8. When discussing problems with teachers, stay calm and avoid automatically siding with the teacher or your child. Ask for details so you clearly understand the situation. Then do your  best to work on changes you and the teacher have agreed on.

9. Look over your child's report cards. If anything concerns you, contact their teachers immediately.

